

THIS WEEK AT THE CENTER FOR ETHICS*

Friday, June 10, 2010

BLOG online

• Doctoral student Tom Grant, a former television producer, writer, and reporter, has taken over the duties of our blog for the year. His latest on John Wooden- Coach – which is also a teaching blog – is available at.http://www.ethicswithdoc.blogspot.com

Moscow United

• Dr. Stoll was a featured speaker for the final yearly meeting of Moscow United. Her topic: The Beast in your Pocket: Competition.

Grant Reviewer

• Dr. Stoll was a grant reviewer for the National Association of Sports and Physical Education ING Run for Something Better Grant. NASPE is the largest of the associations for the American Alliance of Healthy Physical Education, Recreation and Dance. NASPE's purpose is to enhance knowledge, improve professional practice and increase support for high-quality physical education, sport and physical activity programs.

Sport Management Presentation

• Dr. Pete Van Mullem, Dr. Stoll's 17th finished doctoral student who is an assistant professor at St. Cloud University, presented a paper authored by him and Stoll, Assisting Sport Managers in Making Ethical Decision through a Proven Online Course, at the 2010 North American Society for Sport Management in Tampa, Florida, June 4.

Data Out

• Data went out to Montana State University. Montana State is one of the family of universities, colleges, and schools who are members of Winning With Character. The Center for ETHICS* constructs curriculums and assessment tools for WWC, and analyzes data for WWC.

Reference out

• Dr. Stoll wrote a reference for Nick Conley for admission to dental school. Hopefully her luck continues, all of the young people who requested a reference for mental or dental school have been accepted – it might have to do with the quality of the young people and the education at University of Idaho more than the reference ©

Up Coming Events

- Dr. Stoll has been invited by Phi Kappa Phi to attend the national convention in August of 2010, all expenses paid, to represent the University of Idaho Chapter as an outstanding chapter of merit. Dr. Stoll is president of Phi Kappa Phi, Chapter 79.
- Dr. Stoll as a member of the PPRSC of AAHPERD, will be traveling to Washington, D.C., for a planning meeting June 24-26, 2010.